

Our whole school ethos theme next week is:

We care about other people's feelings.

Dear Form III Parents,

- In Maths, we have been developing our reasoning skills with 5 and 6 digit numbers, as well as negative numbers.
- In English, the children have been working on a piece of persuasive writing about the Titanic.
- In Science, we looked at Sir Isaac Newton's discovery of gravity and air resistance.
- Our Art focus, this week, has been on leaders. The children have drawn portraits of great leaders.

## **Test Folders**

This weekend, the children are bringing home their test folders. Please sign these so they can be returned on Monday morning. Weekend homework is to go over any errors and make sure corrections are done in purple pen please.

## **Open Morning**

We are looking forward to our Open Day next Saturday. If you haven't already done so, please could you let Mrs Swinney (<u>r.swinney@froebelian.co.uk</u>) know, by 25th September, if your child is able to volunteer to be a tour guide.

## **Reading & Planners:**

A reminder that the reading section of the Pupil Planner should be completed every night, and the Planner should be in school every day. Please sign the planner over the weekend and write any additional comments that you feel are necessary. Most pupils and parents are now in the habit of doing this, but there are still a few incomplete planners.

I highly recommend reading some classics, throughout this year, to prepare for the entrance exams as these are often used as the text for the English part of the exams. Books like: Black Beauty, Carrie's War, Swallows and Amazons, The Secret Garden, The Swiss Family Robinson and Treasure Island to name a few. I was extremely pleased to hear that a few children had already read a few from the list above. They are challenging books so please do help and support your child with the tricky vocabulary and phrasing.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. Miss Hazell and Mrs Kalaj

30<sup>th</sup> September – Open Day